                                                                                                                         May 25, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!
We are looking forward to all of our special upcoming events as follows:
            Reminder: Forester Park: Tuesday, June 6th: Weather permitting
We will be going to Forester Park on Tuesday, June 6th (weather permitting). This is an outdoor fieldtrip, so please have your child dress accordingly. Children will need a sack lunch (labeled with your child’s name, please) and a drink (no glass bottles). All students must ride the bus to the field trip but may ride home with his/her parent (with a parent-signed release note). **Parents may meet us at the park!
                                         When: Tuesday, June 6, 2017
                                         Time: Leave school @9:00
                               Arrive back @ school: approximately 1:00
Additional Dates to Remember…
**May 29th-June 2nd: First Grade Camping Week: Children are welcome to bring 
    Camping books.

**Walking Field Trip to Marlette Library and Marlette Oil & Gas: Wednesday, June 

    7th.

**June 9th: Walk/Run Gayle’s Trail from 1:00-2:45.
**Last two days of school are June 12th and June 13th: Noon Dismissal! ( (
Reading:  Please continue to have your child read at home every day for further practice! 
Math: Tomorrow will be the last day for our 1-minute timed tests. Many children

made it to mixed and challenge tests. I am very proud of the children and of the progress that they made with these tests.
Writing: It’s been great seeing their progress grow from writing sentences to writing using descriptive sentences in a story format! 
Have A Safe and Relaxing Memorial Day Weekend! School resumes on Tuesday, May 30th. ( (
Warm Wishes,
